
General Teaching Assistant role 
 
The Bellbird Primary School are looking to appoint a General Teaching Assistant for September 
2022. The post will involve working alongside and under the direction of the class teacher to 
support groups and individuals to reach their potential and develop both personally and 
academically. This post is currently based in keystage 2. 
 
This role is part time, 16.25 hours a week, mornings Monday to Friday.  
 
The successful applicant will be enthusiastic, resilient, calm, patient and demonstrate a positive 
outlook. They should also have a good knowledge and understanding of the curriculum with a 
basic grounding of English and maths skills. Experience is desirable but a thirst to learn and 
develop the skills to support our wonderful children is essential. 
 
 
The closing date for applications is: Friday 9th September  
Interviews will be arranged the week beginning: Monday 12th September 
 
The Bellbird Primary School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children 
and young people and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. All 
appointments are conditional and subject to references and an enhanced DBS check. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


